
 
 

May 1 is the Application Deadline 
 
February 17, 2023 
 
To all MSCI Cincinnati Chapter Companies, 
 
We hope that all of you, your colleagues and families are remaining safe and distanced from harm.  
We hope the day is coming soon when we can get together as a Chapter community.   
 
As you know, the highlight of our year is awarding annual academic scholarships to children of 
our Chapter’s member company employees. To date, the Cincinnati Chapter has awarded over 
$343,000 to 193 deserving young men and women. 
 
A reminder that the MSCI Cincinnati Chapter has established up to fifteen (15) $2,000 
scholarships available to children of employees of MSCI member companies. Any student who 
has been accepted to a two or four-year institution of higher learning, or to a vocational program 
and has a 2.5 GPA or higher can apply for an MSCI scholarship. 
Students currently attending college may also apply if they meet the established selection 
criteria. The company must be a member in good standing with the MSCI Cincinnati 
Chapter and both national and local chapter dues paid in full. 
 
Applicants may visit http://scholarships.msci.org/ to view the details of its scholarship 
program and complete the online application. The application filing deadline is May 1, 2023. 
 
Please help us let all your employees know that these scholarships are available through 
your membership with the MSCI and also inform your Human Resources department of 
this great program!!! 
 
To assist you in getting the word out, we have attached an MSCI Scholarship Poster. 
Please print, post and distribute throughout your company. We encourage ALL 
eligible individuals to apply as this is a great opportunity! 
 
Please contact Jerry Vonderahe, MSCI Cincinnati Chapter Scholarship Chairperson at 
jvonderahe@alro.com with any scholarship program questions. 
 
Sincerely 
 

Jerry Vonderahe 
 
Jerry Vonderahe, Alro Steel 
MSCI Cincinnati Chapter Scholarship Chair 


